
Anishinabek Employment and Training Services 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Aboriginal Group and Partners Collaborate to work with Employers for an 
Inclusive Workplace Environment 

 
November 17, 2017, Thunder Bay, ON - Anishinabek Employment and Training Services (AETS) along 

with the Local Employment Planning Council (LEPC), are proud to announce their collaboration in co-

hosting the Indigenous Workplace Inclusion – Strategies for Moving Forward Workshops.  The purpose of 

the event is to explore ways to create an inclusive workplace environment.  Media are invited to an 

announcement that will also feature the signing of a partnership between AETS and Indigenous Works to 

enhance services and tools to help employers achieve Indigenous Workplace Inclusion.  

 
DATE:   MONDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2017 
TIME:   12:30 PM to 12:45 PM 
LOCATION:  Victoria Inn       

    WELLINGTON ROOM 
   555 Arthur Street West 
   (Light Refreshments Provided) 

 

Editor Notes: 
 
AETS was established in 1997 and has assisted First Nation Citizens for over nineteen years to stay in or 

re-enter the labour force.  It acts as a Local Delivery Mechanism (LDM) under the Union of Ontario 

Indians (UOI) Anishinabek Aboriginal Skills and Employment Strategy (ASETS), which includes nine 

member First Nation communities with over 8,000 First Nation citizens 
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Media Contacts: 

John DeGiacomo, Executive Director   Madge Richardson, Executive Director 
Anishinabek Employment and Training Services   Local Employment Planning Council (LEPC)   
E - ed@aets.org C:  807-630-8423              E - mrichardson@nswpb.ca     C:  807-630-8167 
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